
 

 

Election of FTSS for Pretoria and Johannesburg regions 
 

Members are informed that the PSA in Gauteng has two full-time shop steward (FTSS) positions vacant, 

i.e. one for the Pretoria and Johannesburg regions respectively. 

 

Members who fall within the scope of GBSSBC in the Gauteng Province are therefore invited to apply for 

these positions. Members should take note that to enhance service delivery, the vacant positions will only 

be filled from members who are working in the respective regions.  

 

Members should further take note of the following criteria that will be applied to all applications received 

to determine a shortlist of candidates: 

 

• Must have been a PSA shop steward for at least two years 

• Sole association with the PSA for at least four years 

• Proven ability to represent members at grievance meetings and disciplinary hearings – a portfolio of 

cases in the previous 12 months to be submitted 

• Nomination and election must be supported by the respective Provincial Manager 

• Must possess key skills and knowledge requirements  

• Have a valid driver’s license and motor vehicle (willing to use for PSA duties) 

 

Applications for the Pretoria region should be sent to Molefe Mosaka at molefe.mosaka@psa.co.za. 

Applications for the Johannesburg region must be sent to Stefan Viljoen at  

stefan.viljoen@psa.co.za. 

 

All applications should reach the respective Provincial Managers by close of business on 15 September 

2021.  

 

The PSA wishes all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a safe and speedy recovery. 
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